

**GreenWay Community Forum: Monday 12.9.22 5.30pm-7pm Petersham Service Centre
Function Room (Ngara) Level 3**

Welcome

Acknowledgement of Country

Apologies: Col Jones, Jo Blackman (may zoom in), Bronwyn Holland

1. Minutes from last meeting

Business arising /Acceptance

2. Project updates and reports

a) Officers' reports and updates.

b) Community Groups and Representative's reports.

3. Strategic planning for the Forum:

- enhancing a cooperative working relationship with council officers and within the forum;
- Increased hours for our liaison officer (Magda);
- establishing working groups for specific interests/projects related to the GreenWay;
- grant applications for small projects e.g. way-finding signs/QR maps, a guide to plants and trees you will find along the GreenWay;
- need for additional officer hours (as in above point) for community engagement during period of major construction and to respond properly to the issues/needs flagged by the Forum;
- the need to start advocating for long-term staffing for post construction period;
- relevant points from previous position paper /redrafting. (Perhaps to send to current GM/delivery team;)
- possible meeting with GreenWay delivery team/General Manager.
- developing a method or system that is shared amongst the forum members and key Councils officers to raise issues outside of the forum. Say Whatsapp/Microsoft chat group.

4. Items/ Questions on notice from Forum Members (not covered above) and further questions/discussion from community groups and reps.

1. Any further progress on developing an interactive GIS for the GreenWay?
2. Progress on developing systems for archiving, and ability to be able to retrieve/view historical as well as contemporary Greenway material that is in electronic format. Apply for IWC council \$5,000 grant to assist in developing some archive material?
3. How do we confirm and/or clarify what sort of issues are specific council-related/resident related - versus ones which involve the GreenWay and Forum in the broader sense? An example is the issue raised by Bronwyn re vegetation pruning/removal in or near the western side of the corridor between Constitution Rd and New Canterbury Rd, is this more of a resident/landowners complaint that should be dealt with by Council or their body corporate as a matter of course rather than involving the GreenWay Forum?
4. The need to monitor the restoration of bush destroyed to gain access to storm water near Arlington Light Rail & Dulwich Grove. Please see pictures.
5. The possible increase in population as outlined in proposed planning for Dulwich Hill & resultant need for active transport and green space.

5. Next meeting date









